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DETAILS OF ANNUAL RESULTS WEBCAST 

Property for Industry Limited (PFI) advises that it intends to release its annual results to the New Zealand 

Stock Exchange (NZX) on 21 February 2022.  

 

The PFI management team will present the results via live webcast from 10am NZT on 21 February 

2022. To view and listen to the webcast, please visit https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/gtffp2aq. 

 

Anyone wishing to participate in the webcast (for example, to ask a question) must pre-register for the 

conference call at https://apac.directeventreg.com/registration/event/6363677. Upon registering, 

participants will be provided with participant dial-in numbers, a passcode and a unique registrant ID. In 

the 10 minutes prior to the call start time, you will need to use the conference access information 

provided in the email received at the point of registering, in addition to opening the webcast (using the 

details above). 

 

If you cannot attend the live webcast, a recording will be available to view on PFI’s website shortly after 

the conclusion of the live event.  

 

Copies of the announcement, presentation and associated filings will be lodged with NZX prior to the 

webcast. 
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ABOUT PFI & CONTACT 

 

PFI is an NZX listed property vehicle specialising in industrial property. PFI’s nationwide portfolio of 97 properties is leased to 

136 tenants. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

SIMON WOODHAMS 

Chief Executive Officer 

---- 
Phone: +64 21 749 770 

Email: woodhams@pfi.co.nz 

CRAIG PEIRCE 

Chief Finance and Operating Officer 

---- 
Phone: +64 21 248 6301 

Email: peirce@pfi.co.nz 

---- 
Property for Industry Limited 

Shed 24, Prince’s Wharf, 147 Quay Street, Auckland 1010 

PO Box 1147, Shortland Street, Auckland 1140 

www.propertyforindustry.co.nz 

 

 


